
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Interim Housing and Supportive Services Center for Homeless 

Families (the Center) in fiscal year 2022. This project will be located at 13231 Lakeland Road, 

Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670. The entity to receive funding for this project is The Whole Child – 

Mental Health and Housing Services, located at 10155 Colima Rd., Whittier, CA 90603.  

The funding would be used toward construction of a 40-unit interim housing and 6,000 square 

foot supportive services center.  The Center will make an overall impact on the issue of family 

and veteran homelessness by integrating housing stability and service solutions and by increasing 

critically-needed housing stock in California’s 38 Congressional District and Southeast Los 

Angeles County.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

     Sincerely,  
 

                                                             
     Linda T. Sánchez 

     Member of Congress  

 

 


